
From: Larry Frye [mailto:biomedcom@ecr.net]  

Sent: June 29, 2021 10:27 PM 

To: Hiroshi Kanno 

Subject: Return of corrected manuscript 

 

Dear Dr. Kanno, 

 

Hello again, and thank you for having e-mailed me your new manuscript for 

correction by regular service. The corrected version is attached as file NO: 

64760. 

As usual, the invoice will be sent by air mail and should arrive in a few days 

from now. 

Incidentally, before I send the invoice, please confirm your mailing address, as I 

think you made a typographical error (you indicated Amami, Shizuoka, but 

shouldn't it be Atami, Shizuoka?) 

 

Please reply as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. L. Frye 

BIOMEDCOM 

 

On 6/27/2021 6:34 PM, Hiroshi Kanno wrote: 

> Dear Dr. Frye, 

> 

> Greetings! 

> I would like to ask you correction for a new paper. 

> After the correction, please send the invoice to Prof. Hiroshi Kanno,  

> MD, PhD Department of Neurosurgery, International University of Health  

> and Welfare Atami Hospital 

> 13-1 Higashikaigan-cho, Amami, Shizuoka 

> 413-0012 JAPAN 

> 

> With best regards, 

> Hiroshi Kanno, MD, PhD 

mailto:biomedcom@ecr.net

